
  
 

A survey about play equipment in Portishead 
 
What is this about? 

£30,000 of funding for play equipment is currently available from 
Portishead Town Council who planned to install 4 new pieces of play 
equipment at the Lake Grounds playpark. 

However, North Somerset Council - as landlord of the Lake Grounds - 
have refused consent to place new play equipment at the Lake 
Grounds in Portishead because they state that the Lake Grounds 
playpark is already ‘adequately equipped’. 

A number of Portishead residents have decided to question this refusal 
of consent and we want to find out what other Portishead residents 
think about this. 

Who is organising it? 

The study is being organised voluntarily by a group of Portishead 
residents. No one is being paid to organise it and it is not associated 
with either North Somerset or Portishead Town Councils.  

Are there any disadvantages of taking part? 

We don’t think there are any downsides or risks if you complete the 
survey. If you have any questions about the survey please contact us 
at lakegrounds_play_equipment@hotmail.co.uk. 

This is completely voluntary, you do not have to say yes, and you can 
stop at any time without giving a reason.  

Confidentiality  

We will keep anything you say confidential, which means that we 
might use something you’ve told us in the survey but we will not link 
it to your name or identify you to anyone.  

What will happen to the results of the study? 

We will share what we find out with Portishead Town Council and 
North Somerset Council and might use the results to help try and 
influence them to invest the existing funding in play equipment in 
Portishead.  We will not release your personal information to anyone. 

If you would like to know anything else about the issue or about what 
we find out, please contact us at:  

lakegrounds_play_equipment@hotmail.co.uk 


